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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 11:04 AM
To: Dale Savasten; J Savasten
Cc: Steve Magner; Stephen Ubl; Nathan Bruhn; Clint Zane; Joe Yannarelly; Vicki Sheffer; 

Robert Humphrey; Christine Boulware
Subject: 1457 Third St E

Hello Dale and Jodi Savasten, 
 
Just confirming that the above matter is being continued from December 6, 2023 to December 20, 2023 City 
Council Public Hearing at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers for an update on the issuance of the 
code compliance certificate.  If you wish to testify at the City Council, you may do one of the followings: 
 

1. appear in person (please arrive before 3:30 p.m. and check in with staff outside Council chambers); or 
2. address Council directly but not appear in person, you must register by noon on Tuesday, 

December 19, 2023 via this link to testify via phone: https://www.stpaul.gov/department/city-
council/city-council-public-hearing-live-testimony.  

 
Please note that failure to abate the nuisance condition (Certificate of Code Compliance issued), Ms. Moermond 
may recommend that $2500 performance deposit be forfeited. 
 

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   Legislative Hearings/City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 
 


